FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

[Co-op Name] Honored with Communication Award

[CO-OP HEADQUARTERS TOWN] – [Co-op Name] was recently honored with a TECA Top Tenn Communication Award in recognition of its work to educate and inform electric co-op members. The honor was presented during the annual meeting of the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association in Nashville.

[Describe award won and project]

"Keeping co-op members informed is an important part of our work to build a brighter future for our communities," says Robin Conover, TECA's vice president of communications and editor of The Tennessee Magazine. "We congratulate these winners for telling the electric cooperative story in a consistent and professional way."

The 80th annual meeting of the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association was held Sunday, Nov. 21, through Tuesday, Nov. 23, in Nashville. Nearly 350 electric cooperative leaders from across the state at the event where they discussed the impact electric co-ops can have on the future of the people and places they serve, challenged one another to meet the needs of their communities and learned more about emerging technology and power supply issues.

“The future is built on the actions of today, and there are few groups investing more in Tennessee’s rural and suburban communities than electric co-ops,” said David Callis, executive vice president and general manager of the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association. “From energy to education to economic development, I truly believe that the future looks bright for Tennessee’s electric co-ops and the communities they serve.”

The Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association provides leadership, advocacy and support for Tennessee’s 23 electric cooperatives and publishes The Tennessee Magazine, the state’s most widely circulated periodical. Visit tnelectric.org or tnmagazine.org to learn more. 

